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FARGO PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT HONORS SUMMER STAFF 
 
Get the ketchup and mustard ready and try not to spill on your work clothes. The members of the 
Fargo Board of Education are treating Fargo Public Schools employees to a picnic. 
 

WHAT:   Annual Summer Staff Appreciation Picnic  
WHEN:   Tuesday, August 6 from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
WHERE:   South High School, Commons Area, 1840 15th Avenue South 
CONTACT:  AnnMarie Campbell, FPS Communications Officer, 701.446.1005 or 

campbea1@fargo.k12.nd.us for more information. 
 
On Tuesday, August 6, members of the Fargo Board of Education will show their appreciation and 
thanks to several hundred Fargo Public Schools employees for their work over the summer 
months. Summer staff are busy getting District buildings ready for the first day of the 2024-25 
school year, August 28. The Board members will grill and serve the employees a meal in the 
commons area at South High School. 
 
The event will feature drawing for prizes collected from vendors who do business with FPS, along 
with items and gift certificates donated by various local businesses. 
 
Summer FPS employees include both year-round and seasonal positions. 
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